
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome back to Year 3 
 

 May I take this opportunity to say a huge ‘Well Done’ to 

all the Year 3 children who have returned to school with 

such a fantastic, positive attitude! 
 

This half term, we will be exploring the topic of London. Some of the 

exciting things we have to look forward to are – creating postcard on 

the i-pads, having an afternoon tea party and writing a menu. We will be 

using our creative skills and producing models of London icons out of 

recyclable materials. The class will be provided with many opportunities 

to ask questions, research and show what they have learnt both in 

writing and practically.  
 

As Scientists we will be focusing on plants and 

describing each part of the plants function. We will 

be exploring the requirements of plants for life 

and growth and investigating the way in which 

water is transported within plants. 

  

 

 

In Maths, we will be focusing on our knowledge of place 

value, using accurate written methods for the four 

operations and working on fractions. We will be 

developing our reasoning skills in writing as well as 

orally. 



 

P.E. Kits: May I please remind you that children are expected to wear blue 

or black shorts and a plain white T-Shirt, along with trainers or plimsolls. 

Blue or black track suits may also be worn during the colder weather.  
 

 

 

 

Please feel free to come in and speak to me if you have any concerns. Let’s 

have a fantastic year working together.  

 

  

  

Class Teacher       Headteacher 

Miss Uppal                               Mrs Vladev 

Home/School Diaries 

All information regarding Homework and other 

notes will be recorded in your child’s 

Home/school diaries. I will check diaries 

regularly; this is a good way to communicate 

with me.  

 

Reading 

As a class, this half term, we will be reading 

Katie in London. It is also essential that 

children continue to read at home with the 

expectation 

of reading one book approximately every two 

weeks. Time is allocated within each school day 

for children to read independently and to 

spend time enjoying a book.  

Some important days to remember: 
 

Monday P.E Kit 

Tuesday  

Wednesday  

Thursday  

Friday P.E Kit 

 


